
     
September 11th, 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 
This year, our school is proudly taking part in the annual Terry Fox School Run on 
Friday, September 20th, from 1:00pm – 2:00pm. Students in Grades 1 – 7 will be 
running off school property, around the neighbourhood. Kindergartners will run around 
the gravel field.  
 
In order for your child to participate in the neighbourhood run, please sign and return 
the below permission form to your child’s classroom teacher. If we do not get a signed 
permission form, your child will remain on the school grounds and run around the 
gravel field.  
 
For this to be a successful run, we require the support of families. If you are able to 
assist with supervision along the route, please let us know on the below permission 
form.  
 
We encourage all students to wear red on this day, to show our support of Terry Fox.  
 
As a school, we are trying to raise $500.00. To support our school’s fundraising effort, 
donations can be made to: schools.terryfox.ca/73335 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mr. Taylor 
 
*********************************************************************** 

**PLEASE RETURN TO CLASSROOM TEACHER BY WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18TH** 
 
Please permit my child, ______________________________, to participate in the Terry 
Fox Run, which will be occurring off school property, on Friday, September 20th.  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ______________________________ 
 
I can assist with supervision along the route: _____ Yes / _____ No 

Senator Reid Elementary School 
 

    9341–126 Street, Surrey, BC   V3V 5C4 
    Ph: 604-584-7441 = Fax:  604-583-5159 

Start/Finish 

Senator Reid 


